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NetEnt applies for Pennsylvania gaming
license

NetEnt has applied for a license with The Pennsylvania Gaming
Control Board (PGCB) to supply local operators with our world-
leading online casino games.

In October 2017, the Pennsylvania state legislature approved a bill that allows online
casino gambling. Now NetEnt has filed the application to The Pennsylvania Gaming

Control Board (PGCB) for a license to be able to deliver its award-winning table and

slots game portfolio to Pennsylvania casinos for their online casino operations.

Pennsylvania is the second large US state to regulate online casino and with almost 13
million people, it is the fifth largest state by population. The state has a long tradition of
gambling on the land-based side, with players generating relatively high gross game
revenue per capita.

Erik Nyman, Managing Director NetEnt Americas LLC, comments: “We are excited
to continue our strategic expansion in the US. We have enjoyed success in New
Jersey and believe that this will continue in Pennsylvania. We will launch with a mix of
our table games, video slots, jackpot games and unique features like free spins that
have been greatly appreciated by our customers and their players. Our ambition is to
be live in Pennsylvania as soon as the market opens.”

For additional information please contact:
press@netent.com

NetEnt Americas LLC is a US subsidiary of NetEnt AB (publ), a leading digital
entertainment company, providing premium gaming solutions to the world’s most
successful online casino operators. Since its inception in 1996, NetEnt has been a true
pioneer in driving the market with thrilling games powered by a cutting-edge platform.
NetEnt is committed to helping customers stay ahead of the competition, is listed on
NASDAQ OMX Stockholm (NET-B) and employs 900 people in Stockholm, Malta,
Kiev, Gothenburg, and Gibraltar. www.netent.com
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